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October 24, 2016 
 
TO: FSOC 

 
FROM: Frank Young 

 
SUBJECT: Action Notes for June 2, 1998 FSOC Meeting 
 
 
Attendees:  John Easterbrooks, WDFW; Chuck Keller, USBR; Pat Marcuson, IDFG; R.Z. 
Smith, NMFS; Ray Hartlerod, ODFW; Bernie Michaud, ODFW; and Frank Young, CBFWA. 
 
 
1.  Outlook for future BPA funding of fish screening projects.  Frank Young described the 
project review process for BPA funded projects for FY99 with the CBFWA package of 
recommended projects presently before the Council and ISAB=s recommendations due June 16.  
The Council will then have a 45 day public comment period for review of all recommendations 
and make a decision in August on the projects for BPA to fund. 
 
2.  Outlook for future MA funding of fish screening projects.  R.Z. Smith outlined the MA 
funding history and indicated that he expects level funding for the fish screening portion of 
$3.6M($2.2M O&M and $1.4M construction) for FY99.  He indicated that new ESA listings 
could add costs to the operation of MA hatchery programs to reduce impact on listed stocks and 
may thereby reduce funds available for fish screening. 
 
3.  NMFS Report to Congress on MA funding accomplishments and future schedules.  R.Z. 
Smith provided copies of the 1995 report to Congress and suggested revising priorities and 
schedules contained in the report to reflect current conditions.  Reduced funding has put 
implementation behind schedule and priorities have changed because of ESA listings.  It was 
decided to respond to this request by including this information in the next update of the FSOC 
database scheduled for February 1999. 
 
4.  Review of H1, H2, and H3 prioritizations for pump and screening projects in FSOC 
Database in light of recent ESA listings.  This was covered under the previous agenda item. 
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5.  Planning for up-coming 1998 FSOC Work Shop in Hood River August 24-26.  
Ray Hartlerode reported that planning for the 1998 Fish Screening Work Shop is on 
schedule and that he will put a message on the Fishpass Web Site with planned activities, 
room reservation information, and a call for volunteers to make presentations. 
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